St. Michael Romanian Byzantine Catholic Church
609 N. Lincoln Avenue, Aurora, IL 60505

Our pastor, Very Rev. Aurel Pater is retiring after almost
20 years of service at St. Michael Church. He has blessed
our church with his leadership, ministry and deep love of
the Lord. He has given encouragement and hope to mamny

and has made a difference in the lives of countless people.
He will be greatly missed!
We wish him and Mrs. Florica Pater a happy retirement.

Father Pater’s farewell [iturgy will be on

Sunday, August 19th at 10:00am.

Joining us will be Most Rev. John Michael Botean, Bishop ;' o \ot
of the Diocese of Canton, O, as well as Very Rev. Tuliu T
Munteanu, Vicar General of the Diocese of Canton, OH. pill £ v |



